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Sheryl Page 
 
** The commenter’s comment was submitted as letter, which can be found below 

Joe Kunzler 
 
Dear ST System Expansion Committee; 
I support work starting on Everett Link.  The OMF Facility study should be approved 
today please so we can get shovels in the ground sooner for an enthusiastic North. 
After all, we're the guys who flooded a meeting hall in white shirts and bring the 
energy FOR Sound Transit!  WE THE NORTH! 
GO SOUND TRANSIT; 
Joe A. Kunzler 
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